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Q-60 Lieutenant and Q-80 Captain Examination  
 
 
The current Q60-Lieutenant eligible list (903533) was set to expire on 2/4/23. The eligible list 
expiration date was extended for six (6) additional months. To that end, the new expiration date 
is 8/4/23.  
 
The Department of Human Resources (DHR) has tentatively scheduled the Q60-Lieutenant 
examination for July 2023.   
 
Additionally, the Q-80 Captain examination is also tentatively scheduled for July 2023.    
 
When DHR provides more information about the administration of the Q-60 Lieutenant and Q-
80 Captain examinations, additional Department Notices will be issued. 
        
 

 
WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 
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